
Bob has been involved with the Center for 
Rural Affairs from day one. As Associate 
Professor Emeritus of the University of 
Nebraska-Lincoln School of Natural Resources, 
Bob continues to make a difference with the 
causes and organizations close to his heart 
and his life’s work. We are honored Bob 
chooses to support our mission as a member 
of our Evergreen Society of recurring donors.
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Bob Kuzelka and Center staff member Erin Schoenberg connect over their 
shared passion for building vibrant rural communities.

Meet Center Supporter

of Lincoln, Nebraska



What’s one of your earliest engagements with our work?
In the 1980s, the Center, along with a wide variety of non-traditional 
family farmer support organizations, held a major international  
symposium on the tragic wholesale land losses being suffered by  
family farmers and Indigenous Americans. I was on the planning  
committee for the symposium.

Will you join Bob
in supporting the 

Center for Rural Affairs?

Why do you support the Center? 
From its beginnings,
the Center has provided 
advocacy and assistance 
to the family farmers 
as they fought against the 
corporate farming industry. 
Later, it became involved 
in family farmland losses 
and most recently in 
agricultural environmental 
energy concerns. 
‘Always at the front 
of the pack.’

How do you choose to give?

Currently, I provide a continuing 
automatic monthly donation because 
it best fits my financial situation.


